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Comments: Fixed climbing anchors are essential for the safety of climbers. The lack of fixed anchors or old,

unmaintained anchors creates unsafe situations for climbers. Also, it will force climbers to use "temporary"

anchors such as slings on trees, which have a much larger impact on the environment.

 

Old anchors should be allowed to be replaced or updated without further obstacles to keep climbing safe. New

anchors should be allowed to be added to allow for exploration in wilderness. This also helps spread out traffic.

 

Fixed anchors are unobtrusive to the environment, wildlife, and other users of wilderness areas. Therefore, they

should not be categorized as "installations".

 

 


